
Last Day of School

Thursday, June 3 will be the last day of the school year for students
enrolled in the preschool programs and West Central School of the
Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities. Special thanks
to the students, families and staff for making this a successful year,
despite the pandemic. Best wishes for a safe and enjoyable summer.
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